
 

SB20 World Championships – 26 August to 1st September 2017 
Royal Yacht Squadron 

Notice 2 

1.  Change to Sailing Instructions 

7.  Schedule of Races: 

For Wednesday 30th August the time of the first warning signal is brought forward from 
11:00 to 10:00. 

Reason for change  – the forecast for Wednesday indicates a decreasing breeze as the day 
progresses.  We have two races completed so far, and want to complete a minimum of three 
more races (and maybe four races) on Wednesday to complete the qualifying series.  

We expect Delta to be displayed at about 08:45 on Wednesday. 
 
 

Peter Saxton 
PRO 

29th August 2017 
 
 


